
Orchards Junior School 

Year 5 

Self-Esteem Day 

Dear Parents 

 

We are exploring the importance of self-esteem in Year 5 on 

Wednesday 14 June.   

 

As part of the activities, we would love for the children to bring in old 

photos of themselves, family or treasured memories, special 

occasions and any certificates they may have been awarded etc. 

which they could use as part of their arts and crafts task. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware!  Before the children begin they will be 

cutting and preparing pieces for their arts and craft task.  If 

you do not wish any originals to be cut and pasted it may 

be an idea to make your own copies first to send in to avoid 

any gems being spoilt! 

 

We really look forward to seeing their finished work. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Burnham and the Year 5 Team 

 

 


